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I believe the C&H hog farm should be denied a permit.  I live in Horseshoe Bend
(72512) and frequently visit the Buffalo River area. It is a very special place,
preserved very close to its original state. The river is pure and hosts a variety of
native aquatic life. I feel the C&H hog farm presents a threat to this environment.
Sincerely,
Donald Alexander
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